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As the weather starts to turn our learning certainly hasn’t changed with the focus 
on all the subjects in the curriculum being focused on this week. It is
great to see the children engaged and ready to learn everyday. This certainly creates 

a positive learning 'buzz' around the school. We are now well into the first term of the 
academic year and our children have settled well into the routines and systems across 
Wimboldsley. To finish, a huge congratulations to Mrs Clarke for celebrating 20 years at 
Wimboldsley. A wonderful achievement with a lot of impact on young children.

SELF SMART

ART SMART

NATURE SMART
PEOPLE SMART
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BODY SMART
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NUMBER SMART
rosette WINNERS

GOLD ROSETTE

Francesca B
  Esme C

   Daisy B
     Lily M

       Alfie SO
        Oliver D

          Arlo L
            Isaac T                               Edison M

CONGRATULATIONS
A huge congratulations to Mrs 
Clarke, who this term celebrates 
20 years at Wimboldsley. A special 
assembly was held on Wednesday, 
where a commemorative video 
was shown, as well as a couple 
of surprise guests from the past. 
Madame Clarke has enriched many 
childrens lives over the years with 
her enthusiasm for both French 
and RE and we thank her for 
everything she has done.

EUROPEAN LANGUAGES DAY
What a fabulous day we had on Wednesday, celebrating European 
Day of Languages. Each class celebrated in a different way, and it was 
wonderful to see all the children
in a rainbow of flag colours.

NATIONAL TA DAY
Our wonderful Teaching Assistants were 
treated to Hot chocolate, cakes and other 
yummy treats today as a way of saying thank 
you for all they do, commemorating this 
special day.

PARENTS EVENINGS
Parents Evenings are 
being held on Tuesday 
15th and Wednesday 
16th October - further 
details will follow next 
week.

DROP IN AND READ
Parents are invited into school to visit their child in their class for a reading 
session on Friday 4th October. Here you will have an opportunity to share 
books with your child/ren within their class environment.
Please arrive at 2:45 at the front door.




